
 

 

Dr. Marci Porter Campbell 
Chair 
c/o National Certified Public Manager® Consortium 
P. O. Box 2133 
Boise, ID 83701-2133 
 
RE: Maryland Certified Public Manager® reaccreditation request 
 
Dear Dr. Campbell: 
 
On behalf of the Maryland Certified Public Manager® Program I am writing to apply for a 
reaccreditation review of the Maryland program in 2024.   
 
The Maryland Certified Public Manager® Program launched three cohorts in August 2023. Two 
cohorts are for state, county, and municipal government managers and one is for nonprofit 
managers.  The program is offered primarily online with live instruction via Zoom. In addition, 
we will be hosting four in-person events over the next year along with an in-person graduation 
for three cohorts on July 10, 2024 at the University of Baltimore. 
 
Please contact me at 410.837.6185 or acotten@ubalt.edu if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ann Cotten, D.P.A. 
Executive Director 
Schaefer Center for Public Policy 
Maryland Certified Public Manager® Program 
 
C: Patty Morgan, National CPM Consortium Administrator 
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